MALUTI-A -PHOFUNG MUNICIPALITY

NOTICE

Kindly take notice of the fact that the Municipality of Maluti-A-Phofung and the
Provincial Department of Police, Roads and Transport will be embarking on
operations that will be aimed at ensuring compliance with the Municipal Traffic
By-laws that regulate the parking of vehicles that are in excess of 3500kg / gross
vehicle mass which must be read with Section 58 of the National Road Traffic
Act, (Act 93 of 1996), as the afore mentioned Municipality and the Department of
Roads, Police Roads & Transport in the Free State Province have realized that
there is a tendency and propensity on the part of the drivers of heavy motor
vehicles, not to observe and abide by the provisions of the Traffic By-Laws and
the National Road Traffic Act.

Kindly take notice that the vehicles that will be found to be in contravention of
the provisions of the Traffic By-laws and / or the Road Traffic Act may be
impounded by the Municipality and this may lead to the owners and/or drivers of
those vehicles, to paying astronomical penalties to have the impounded
vehicles released.

For any enquiries regarding this notice, kindly contact the Municipality’s
Director of Public Safety, Roads & Transport, MR MABIDIKWANA WILFRED
MATJELE at (058) 718-3700 who will, with the necessary alacrity furnish any
explanation that may be sought regarding this notice.

R.S. KAU
MUNICIPAL MANAGER



